
RED NOSE DAY 
 

Last Friday we had fun supporting Comic Relief. We all came dressed in something 
red and donated a silver coin. We also had a laugh with each class reading out their 
best joke over our virtual assemblies. Classes also took part in a ônose and spoon 
raceõ, craft making and baking. Altogether we managed to raise a total of £340.66 

for all the great charities that Comic Relief support,  
thank you. 



 

26th March 2021  
School and Governor 
 Contact 
( 01453 764400) 
Parentline Plus Helpline 
( 0808 800 2222) 
School Nurse Contact 
( 0300 421 8959) 

This newsletter and all previous copies can be found on the school website, on the front page and in the information  
section. 

COVID-19 CONTACT     
TRACING OVER THE   
EASTER HOLIDAYS  

 
If your child develops any       

symptoms of Covid-19 or has a   
positive test within 48 hours of 
breaking up for the Easter       

Holidays (Fri 2nd or Sat 3rd April) 
you must contact the school on the 

following number: 
 

07395188385  
 

Main Symptoms of coronavirus are: 

 

1. high temperature – this means 
you feel hot to touch on your chest 
or back (you do not need to    
measure your temperature) 

2. new, continuous cough – this 
means coughing a lot for more than 
an hour, or 3 or more coughing  

episodes in 24 hours (if you usually 
have a cough, it may be worse than 

usual) 

3. Loss or change to your sense of 
smell or taste – this means youõve 
noticed you cannot smell or taste 
anything, or things smell or taste 

different to normal 

 

The medical advice is clear you 
must self-isolate for 10 days if you 
have  coronavirus symptoms or live 
in the same household/bubble as 

somebody who does. 

 March 

31st PTFA Easter  
Raffle draw 

 April 

1st World Book Day 

1st  Last Day of Term 
4 

2nd  Good Friday- 
School Closed 

5th-16th Easter Holidays 

19th  First Day of Term 
5 

 May 

3rd May Day Bank  
Holiday 

5th Virtual Parentsõ 
Evening 

6th Virtual Parentsõ 
Evening 

28th Last Day of Term 
5 

 June 

31st 
May-4th 
June 

Half Term 

7th  First Day of Term 
6 

9th Y6 Visits to  
Archway 

Dates for your diary  

MESSAGE FROM THE 
PTFA 

 
Easter Egg Raffle 

Have you been remembering to 
sell raffle tickets? We have 
lots of fabulous chocolate eggs 
to be won. Look at all these 
donations from our wonderful 

local shops: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return tickets with 
monies in an envelope –     
deadline is Tuesday 30th 

March.  
Prizes will be drawn by Miss 
Sleep on 31st March.  
You could be a winner!  

 
Easter Decorating  

Competition 
Hope you all enjoyed           
decorating the Easter     

chickens. Last minute entries 
can be sent in on Monday 

morning. 
Good luck to all our young   

artists.  
 

2nd Hand Uniform 
Have your kids outgrown their 
uniform during lockdown? 
Thereõs lots of good second 
hand options available through 
the school, just let the office 
know what you need via email 
(office@stroudvalley.gloucs.sc
h.uk). Items will be sent home 
in book bags and once         

accepted, payment can then be 
sent into school in an envelope. 

 
 
 
 

POLITE REQUEST 
 

Please do not let your children 
climb or sit on the neighbouring 
walls, we have a complaint from 

an upset neighbour. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

At Stroud Valley we will be   
celebrating World Book Day 
next Thursday, 1st April.  Even 
though it was officially at the 
beginning of March, we wanted 
our school community to be back 
together before celebrating the 

books we love.  
We are asking the children to 
dress up as their favourite 

BOOK character.  
During the day, each class will 
celebrate in their own way with 
a spotlight on their class book.   
Donõt forget to spend your 
vouchers before Sunday 28th 

March. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk/

